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4 June 2015 

 

Ms Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director  
Regulatory Affairs 
Telstra Corporation Limited 
 
By email: jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com  
 

Dear Ms van Beelen, 

Fixed Line Services FAD inquiry: request for further information  

The ACCC is currently conducting a public inquiry into making final access determinations 
(FADs) for a number of the fixed line services (FAD inquiry). The ACCC published a draft 
report on the FAD inquiry on 11 March 2015 and is working towards releasing a final report.  
The ACCC requires further information to assist it in preparing the final report. 

On 13 October 2014, Telstra provided a submission to the FAD inquiry on the application of 
the Standard Access Obligations (SAOs) for the WLR and LCS in CBD areas, in which Telstra 
provided a number of tables setting out services in operation (SIO) numbers for WLR 
services, voice only WLR, retail basic access services, ULLS, Wholesale ADSL, retail ADSL, LSS, 
voice only WLR and voice only retail basic access services in the CBD areas as at June 2014, 
based on the CAN RKR.1  In its submission of 1 May 2015 to the draft report on the FAD 
inquiry, Telstra again referred to this data. I note that Telstra has submitted its CAN RKR 
report for March 2015 and will be submitting its report for June 2015 soon. Therefore, I ask 
that Telstra provide an up-to-date breakdown of SIO numbers in CBD areas for the services 
listed above, in the format provided in its 13 October 2014 submission. 

I would appreciate your response by cob 7 August 2015. 

If you would like to discuss this matter, please contact Nicole Ross on 03 9290 1957 or 
Nicole.ross@accc.gov.au  

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Robert Wright 
 
                                                
1
 Telstra, Fixed Line Services FAD inquiry on price and non-price terms and conditions - Submission on the application of the 

SAOs for WLR/LCs in CBD areas – 13 October 2014, pp. 37-39. 
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General Manager 
Water and Wireline Markets  
Infrastructure Regulation Division  

 

 

 

 

 

 


